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The Londonderry Enterprise Zone Committee exists to advise me about all
matters associated with the promotion and development of the Zone. It has
performed a most useful service in overseeing the launch of the Enterprise Zone
and in getting the show on the road. Much more remains to be done in order to
promote the attractions of the Zone and to encourage entrepreneurs from both
the Londonderry area and further afield to make use of the facilities and
incentives which it provides and provide much needed and new employment.

You will be aware that Mr Patrick Rice who ably represented the views of
Londonderry traders on the Committee was tragically killed in a road accident
at the end of last year and I would very much like to bring the Committee back
up to strength by appointing someone with similar interests. I would therefore
be most grateful if you would accept my invitation to serve on the Committee
and I look forward to your response.

If you wish to have further information about the work of the Committee, the
frequency and location of its meetings, etc, perhaps you would contact

Mr David White at the Development Office. He will be pleased to give you any
information which you require.

CHRIS PATTEN
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